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Phillip King Investments, Inc.
1348 E. Hillsboro Blvd.
Deerfield Beach, IFL. 33441
Alex@DrBerkovich.com

June 9, 2015

City of Hallandale Beach
Development Services Department
400 S. Federal Hwy

[Hallandale Beach, FL. 33009

Dear City of Hallandale Beach Development Services Department:

Please be advised that Phillip King Investments, Inc. is currently involved in litigation
pertaining to certain property rights with Dr. Linda Kaplan and GFYI, FL Inc. An
agreement and settlement has been proposed on several occasions to Dr. Kaplan and
GFYL FL Inc.: as of this time all proposed settlements have been rejected. Our request
does not interfere or abut to any adjacent property owners since we are requesting that
only the southern 2 of the alley be vacated. The other Y of the alley is to remain in the
ownership of the City of Hallandale Beach. Dr. Kaplan has full rights to request the
northern part of the alley to be vacated in her favor. 1f' 1 may be of any further service. or
should your department require more information, please do not hesitate to contact me
directly at 954-448-1919.

Sincerely, _—
T

‘ s
Alex Berkovich
CFO, Phillip King Investments, Inc.
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